Dear Friends and Family of Temple,

After the long disruption of COVID, we have been gathering in person every Sunday for the past number of months. We have been encouraged by those who have chosen to attend services in person, and those who have chosen to join online every Sunday. Our children's and youth programs are in full swing including Treehouse, Girls' and Boys' Clubs, SONIC (Jr. High) and Beloved (Sr. High). Men's and Women's groups, Prayer Meeting, and our Senior's Group (JOY) are also in full operation.

What is most encouraging is the excitement around the arrival of our lead pastor Terry Norris and his wife Dureen, along with Isaiah and Eli. They have been a blessing to our church family over these past few months. Terry and our Elder's vision for Temple of "Loving God Passionately, Serving Neighbours Generously and Growing in Christ Intentionally" has been powerfully delivered so clearly and practically by Terry. It has been exceptionally challenging to our hearts and well received. The Lord has been so present in the worship services through the singing, giving, preaching, and teaching. We have been encouraged, challenged, convicted, and shown a God-honouring path to see the vision lived out in our own personal lives. We are being blessed.

We now want to reconnect with everyone who has called Temple their spiritual home over the past number of years. We would ask everyone who receives this communication to answer some very simple questions to help us identify how we can best move forward with those who are part of our Temple Family.

how we can best move forward with those who are part of our Temple Family.		
Do you consider Temple Baptist your Church home ?		
YES		
NO		
How frequently do you attend our Sunday Services in person ?		
More than twice a month		
More than once a month		
Not a regular attender		
Do you watch the Temple Sunday Services online (either through our website, Facebook or YouTube)?		
More than twice a month		
More than once a month		
Not a regular viewer		
Are you a member of Temple Baptist Church ?		
YES		
NO		
DON'T KNOW		
We would appreciate hearing from everyone so we can undate our records and plan for the future. Thank	.,	

We would appreciate hearing from everyone so we can update our records and plan for the future. Thank you so much for taking a minute out of your day to respond.

NAME(S)*	*(required for your answers to the form)
CHILDREN(S) NAMES	
ADDRESS	
EMAIL ADDRESS	
PHONE NUMBER (HOME)	
PHONE NUMBER (CELL)	-
I want to be included in the church directory:	
YES	
NO	

Please fill in the following information and indicate if you would want to be included in our next church directory.

Please fill out this short questionnaire and either:

- 1. Drop it off at the church office **OR**
- 2. Deposit it in the "Offering Box" in the church lobby **OR**
- 3. Mail it to the church **OR**
- 4. Save the filled-in PDF to your computer and email it the church office at <a href="mailto:choffice@templebaptist.com">choffice@templebaptist.com</a> OR
- 5. Scan and email it to the church office at choffice@templebaptist.com OR
- 6. Call the church office during office hours at 519-542-1427